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Please Take Notice:  That the Village of Rhinebeck Board of Trustees will be 
holding a Special Meeting on Thursday August 14, 2014 at 7 pm at the Village Hall.  
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the Sinterklaas Event Application and any 
other business that may arise. 
 
Patricia D. Coon 
Village Clerk 
 
 
 

 


